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Our Gospel Value this week was Kindness and our certificates were 
awarded to Gianni and Felix 

99 Club 
Well done to Amara, Isla, Olivia, Gabriel, Oliver and Neve for getting a 
99 club certificate this week. 
 
Dojos 
We made it to 2000! We 
had a lovely party on 
Wednesday afternoon.  

 
CHRISTMAS!! 
We would to thank all the children for their 
wonderful attitude to learning this term. We 
have really enjoyed our first term with the class 
and have really loved getting to know them. We 
would also like to thank parents for their continued support. We hope you all have a wonderful 
Christmas break with your friends and families. Here are a few things we hope you do over 
this holiday: 

- Eat LOTS of chocolate 
- Play board games 
- Sing Christmas songs 
- Wake up VERY early on Christmas morning 
- Go for a drive around to see the 

Christmas lights 
- Tell some Christmas jokes 
- Eat lots of sprouts!! 
- Make somebody smile 
- Say THANK YOU!! 
- Watch Christmas films 
- Maybe a little bit of reading!!! 

 
Have lots of rest and be ready to come back in 2025 to learn and be the best you can be!! 

 
Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful new year! 
 
See you on Monday 6th January. 
 
Mrs. Hutton, Mrs. Mulholland and Mrs. Miller 


